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Economics and Austerity in Europe
Hannah Bargawi 2016-07-28 The full
impact of austerity policies across
Europe is still being assessed, but
it is clear that their gendered
impacts have been consistently
severe, structural and manifold. They
have also been, until now, underresearched and under-estimated. This
book brings together the research of
leading feminist economists in the
area of gender and austerity
economics to perform a rigorous
gender-impact analysis both at
national and pan-European levels. The
chapters not only offer thorough
evidence for the detrimental genderimpact of austerity policies across
Europe, but they also provide readers
with concrete suggestions of
alternative policies that national
governments and the European Union
should adopt. With a combination of
country case studies and crosscountry empirical analysis, this book
reveals the scope and channels
through which women and men have been
impacted by austerity policies in
Europe, and goes on to offer readers
the opportunity to assess the
feasibility and implications of a
feminist alternative to continued
june-question-paper-for-2013-economic

austerity. This book will be
invaluable to social science students
and researchers, as well to as
policy-makers searching not just for
a Plan B to continued austerity
policies but for a Plan F – a
feminist economic strategy to
stimulate sustainable economic
recovery.
Ending Extreme Inequality Scott
Myers-Lipton 2015-11-17 Poverty and
inequality are at record levels.
Today, forty-seven million Americans
live in poverty, while the median is
in decline. The top 20 percent now
controls 89 percent of all wealth.
These conditions have renewed demands
for a new economic Bill of Rights, an
idea proposed by F. D. Roosevelt,
Truman and Martin Luther King, Jr.
The new Economic Bill of Rights has a
coherent plan and proclaims that all
Americans have the right to a job, a
living wage, a decent home, adequate
medical care, good education, and
adequate protection from economic
fears of unemployment, sickness and
old age. Integrating the latest
economic and social data, Ending
Extreme Inequality explores each of
these rights. Each chapter includes:
an analysis of the social problems
surrounding each right; a historical
1/12

Downloaded from yankeerino.com on
September 28, 2022 by guest

overview of the attempts to right
these wrongs; and assessments of
current solutions offered by
citizens, community groups and
politicians. These contemporary,
real-life solutions to inequality can
inspire students and citizens to
become involved and open pathways
toward a more just society.
We Are Better Than This Edward D.
Kleinbard 2014-09-17 "A book which
examines how government - which is to
say, all of us, acting collectively can make our country healthier,
wealthier and happier, if we put
government to useful work in those
areas where it most productively
complements our private markets"-On Unemployment, Volume II Mark R.
Reiff 2015-10-07 With unemployment at
historically high rates that show
signs of becoming structural, there
is a pressing need for an in-depth
exploration of this economic
injustice. Unemployment is one of the
problems most likely to put critical
pressure on our political
institutions, disrupt the social
fabric of our way of life, and even
threaten the continuation of
liberalism itself. Despite the
obvious importance of the problem of
unemployment, however, there has been
a curious lack of attention paid to
this issue by contemporary nonMarxist political philosophers. On
Unemployment explores the moral
implications of the problem of
unemployment despite the continuing
uncertainty involving both its causes
and its cures. Reiff takes up a
series of questions about the nature
of unemployment and what justice has
to tell us about what we should do,
if anything, to alleviate it. The
book comprehensively discusses the
related theory and suggests how we
might implement these more general
observations in the real world. It
addresses the politics of
unemployment and the extent to which
june-question-paper-for-2013-economic

opposition to some or all of the
book's various proposals stem not
from empirical disagreements about
the best solutions, but from more
basic moral disagreements about
whether the reduction of unemployment
is indeed an appropriate moral goal.
This exciting new text will be
essential for scholars and readers
across business, economics, and
finance, as well as politics,
philosophy, and sociology.
Europe and the Euro Enrico Marelli
2016-11-17 This book offers a fresh
perspective on the recent Eurozone
"double crisis" and its related
economic policies. The authors
present empirical evidence which
sheds new light on the growing
economic and political debate on the
future of the Euro, the Eurozone and
the EU. The book investigates and
assesses the impact of the crisis
with particular reference to monetary
and fiscal policy, whose protracted
austerity approach has dampened
economic growth. In their discussion
of the long-run European integration
process, the authors emphasize the
original weaknesses in the
construction of the European Monetary
Union and examine its failure to
respond to the recent crisis. The
concluding chapter focuses on the
need for crucial reform in European
governance and discusses the impact
of the UK’s recent EU membership
referendum. Scholars, students and
members of the general public with an
interest in the future of the
Eurozone will find this work thoughtprovoking, instructive and highly
informative.
Job Creation and Local Economic
Development OECD 2014-11-19 This
publication highlights new evidence
on policies to support job creation,
bringing together the latest research
on labour market, entrepreneurship
and local economic development policy
to help governments support job
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creation in the recovery.
A Monetary Hope for Europe Max
Guderzo 2016 A Monetary Hope for
Europe. This book studies the euro in
a global perspective and opens a new
series edited by the Jean Monnet
European Centre of Excellence of the
University of Florence, Verso
l’unificazione europea. Most of the
chapters have been written by
economists who met and discussed
their diverse views at a multidisciplinary conference organized by
the Centre in May 2013 under the
title The euro and the struggle for
the creation of a new global
currency: Problems and perspectives
in the building of the political,
financial and economic foundations of
the European federal government. The
list of contributors also includes
historians as well as European and
international law academics. Their
essays have been revised on the basis
and against the backdrop of an
ongoing crisis of both the euro and
the whole European project in the
last years and months. The volume
aims to provide useful data and
interpretations to improve knowledge
on the euro and the European Union in
their economic, historical, juridical
and political perspectives. -Global Economic Cooperation Rajat
Kathuria 2015-11-23 This book
discusses issues such as global
financial crisis and global
governance, food security, energy
sustainability, the global financial
system, trade and protectionism, and
growth and employment. Since the
outbreak of the financial as well as
national debt crises in the Euro
zone, the focus of the G20 has
shifted back to addressing short-term
issues. These issues range from the
dynamic effects of global imbalances
and the appropriate degree of
financial sector regulation to
questions of austerity versus growth
and the lack of a comprehensive
june-question-paper-for-2013-economic

framework for managing the
international monetary system. A
further issue is the relevance of the
G20 agenda for emerging market
economies. Global economic recovery
still remains fragile and downside
risks to global growth remain.
Additionally, much of the agenda of
the Seoul Development Consensus for
shared growth launched in 2010 has
yet to be fulfilled. A key discussion
point in the book, therefore, is how
to make a tangible and significant
difference in peoples’ lives by
implementing an agenda of inclusive
growth.
Real-World Decision Making: An
Encyclopedia of Behavioral Economics
Morris Altman 2015-06-23 The first
and only encyclopedia to focus on the
economic and financial behaviors of
consumers, investors, and
organizations, including an
exploration of how people make
good—and bad—economic decisions. •
Contains an informative introductory
essay that familiarizes students with
the various aspects of behavioral
economics • Provides a list of
additional readings for those
interested in learning more about the
topic • Includes cross-references in
each entry to help readers make
connections between related topics •
Defines key terms that are likely to
be unfamiliar to those without
advance knowledge of the subject •
Helps readers identify and study
particular entry categories through
accompanying Topic Finders
Accountability in the Economic and
Monetary Union Menelaos Markakis
2020-04-02 Following the financial
and public debt crisis, the EU's
Economic and Monetary Union (EMU) has
been under intense political
scrutiny. The measures adopted in
response to the crisis have granted
additional powers to the EU (and
national) authorities, the exercise
of which can have massive
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implications for the economies of the
Member States, financial institutions
and, of course, citizens. The
following questions arise: how can we
hold accountable those institutions
that are exercising power at the
national and EU level? What is the
appropriate level, type and degree of
accountability and transparency that
should be involved in the development
of the EU's governance structures in
the areas of fiscal and economic
governance and the Banking Union?
What is the role of parliaments and
courts in holding those institutions
accountable for the exercise of their
duties? Is the revised EMU framework
democratically legitimate? How can we
bridge the gap between the citizens and the institutions that represent
them - and those institutions that
are making these important decisions
in the field of economic and monetary
policy? This book principally
examines the mechanisms for political
and legal accountability in the EMU
and the Banking Union. It examines
the implications that the reforms of
EU economic governance have had for
the locus and strength of executive
power in the Union, as well as the
role of parliaments (and other
political fora) and courts in holding
the institutions acting in this area
accountable for the exercise of their
tasks. It further sets out several
proposals regarding transparency,
accountability, and legitimacy in the
EMU.
Handbook of Research on International
Collaboration, Economic Development,
and Sustainability in the Arctic
Erokhin, Vasilii 2018-12-28 Global
interest in the exploration of the
Arctic has been growing rapidly. As
the Arctic becomes a global resource
base and trade corridor between the
continents, it is crucial to identify
the dangers that such a boom of
extractive industries and transport
routes may bring on the people and
june-question-paper-for-2013-economic

the environment. The Handbook of
Research on International
Collaboration, Economic Development,
and Sustainability in the Arctic
discusses the perspectives and major
challenges of the investment
collaboration and development and
commercial use of trade routes in the
Arctic. Featuring research on topics
such as agricultural production,
environmental resources, and
investment collaboration, this book
is ideally designed for policymakers,
business leaders, and environmental
researchers seeking coverage on new
practices and solutions in the sphere
of achieving sustainability in
economic exploration of the Artic
region.
OECD Economic Outlook, Volume 2016
OECD 2016-12-17 The OECD Economic
Outlook is the OECD's twice-yearly
analysis of the major economic trends
and prospects for the next two years.
The Political Economy and Media
Coverage of the European Economic
Crisis Julien Mercille 2014-08-27 The
European economic crisis has been
ongoing since 2008 and while
austerity has spread over the
continent, it has failed to revive
economies. The media have played an
important ideological role in
presenting the policies of economic
and political elites in a favourable
light, even if the latter’s aim has
been to shift the burden of
adjustment onto citizens. This book
explains how and why, using a
critical political economic
perspective and focusing on the case
of Ireland. Throughout, Ireland is
compared with contemporary and
historical examples to contextualise
the arguments made. The book covers
the housing bubble that led to the
crash, the rescue of financial
institutions by the state, the role
of the European institutions and the
International Monetary Fund,
austerity, and the possibility of
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leaving the eurozone for Europe’s
peripheral countries. Through a
systematic analysis of Ireland’s main
newspapers, it is argued that the
media reflect elite views and
interests and downplay alternative
policies that could lead to more
progressive responses to the crisis.
New Directions in Agrarian Political
Economy Ryan Isakson 2017-10-02 How
relevant are the classic theories of
agrarian change in the contemporary
context? This volume explores this
question by focusing upon the
defining features of agrarian
transformation in the 21st century:
the financialization of food and
agriculture, the blurring of rural
and urban livelihoods through
migration and other economic
activities, forest transition,
climate change, rural indebtedness,
the co-evolution of social policy and
moral economies, and changing
property relations. Combined, the
eleven contributions to this
collection provide a broad overview
of agrarian studies over the past
four decades and identify the
contemporary frontiers of agrarian
political economy. In this pathbreaking collection, the authors show
how new iterations of long evident
processes continue to catch peasants
and smallholders in the crosshairs of
crises and how many manage to face
these challenges, developing new
sources and sites of livelihood
production. This volume was published
as part one of the special double
issue celebrating the 40th
anniversary of the Journal of Peasant
Studies.
Global Handbook of Quality of Life
Wolfgang Glatzer 2015-01-22 This
handbook provides a comprehensive
historical account of the field of
Quality of Life. It brings together
theoretical insights and empirical
findings and presents the main items
of global quality of life and
june-question-paper-for-2013-economic

wellbeing research. Worldwide in its
scope of topics, the handbook
examines discussions of demographic
and health development, the spread of
democracy, global economic
accounting, multi-item measurement of
perceived satisfaction and expertassessed quality of life and the
well-being of children, women and
poor people. It looks at well-being
in specific regions, including North
and Sub-Saharan Africa, Asia, South
America and Eastern and Western
Europe. In addition to contributions
by leading and younger authors, the
handbook includes contributions from
International Organizations about
their own work with respect to social
reporting.
OECD Economic Surveys: United Kingdom
2015 OECD 2015-02-24 This OECD
Economic Survey of the United Kingdom
examines recent economic
developments, policies and prospects.
Special chapters cover improving
infrastructure and ensuring
sustainable bank lending.
Tackling Timorous Economics Katherine
Trebeck 2017-01-19 Timorous: adj, 1)
shy, not bold 2) easily frightened.
Economics: n, social science
concerned with the production and
consumption of goods and services.
What is the best way to run a
country? How long should a person be
obliged to work every day? What will
the economy look like after Brexit?
In this new take on the Scottish
economy, experts Trebeck, Boyd and
Kerevan address how our economy can
serve us, as opposed to the people
serving the economy. They believe
that current economic policies are
not aligned with what we as people
need in these times of rampant
inequality and inequitable
distribution, advocating an increased
focus on the quality of Scotland’s
economy. Using Scotland as an example
for the economic workings of any
country, Tackling Timorous Economics
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shows a better way of how economics
could work for us.
Extreme Natural Hazards, Disaster
Risks and Societal Implications Alik
Ismail-Zadeh 2014-04-17 This book
presents a unique, interdisciplinary
approach to disaster risk research,
combining cutting-edge natural
science and social science
methodologies. Bringing together
leading scientists, policy makers and
practitioners from around the world,
it presents the risks of global
hazards such as volcanoes, seismic
events, landslides, hurricanes,
precipitation floods and space
weather, and provides real-world
hazard case studies from Latin
America, the Caribbean, Africa, the
Middle East, Asia and the Pacific
region. Avoiding complex mathematics,
the authors provide insight into
topics such as the vulnerability of
society, disaster risk reduction
policy, relations between disaster
policy and climate change, adaptation
to hazards, and (re)insurance
approaches to extreme events. This is
a key resource for academic
researchers and graduate students in
a wide range of disciplines linked to
hazard and risk studies, including
geophysics, volcanology, hydrology,
atmospheric science, geomorphology,
oceanography and remote sensing, and
for professionals and policy makers
working in disaster prevention and
mitigation.
The Sustainable Economics of Elinor
Ostrom Derek Wall 2014-02-24 Elinor
Ostrom’s Nobel Prize-winning work on
common pool property rights has
implications for some of the most
pressing sustainability issues of the
twenty-first century — from tackling
climate change to maintaining
cyberspace. In this book, Derek Wall
critically examines Ostrom’s work,
while also exploring the following
questions: is it possible to combine
insights rooted in methodological
june-question-paper-for-2013-economic

individualism with a theory that
stresses collectivist solutions? Is
Ostrom’s emphasis on largely local
solutions to climate change relevant
to a crisis propelled by global
factors? This volume situates her
ideas in terms of the constitutional
analysis of her partner Vincent
Ostrom and wider institutional
economics. It outlines her key
concerns, including a radical
research methodology, commitment to
indigenous people and the concept of
social-ecological systems. Ostrom is
recognised for producing a body of
work which demonstrates how people
can construct rules that allow them
to exploit the environment in an
ecologically sustainable way, without
the need for governmental regulation,
and this book argues that in a world
where ecological realities
increasingly threaten material
prosperity, such scholarship provides
a way of thinking about how humanity
can create truly sustainable
development. Given the interdisciplinary nature of Ostrom’s work,
this book will be relevant to those
working in the areas of environmental
economics, political economy,
political science and ecology.
Redefining European Economic
Integration Dariusz Adamski
2018-04-19 European economic
integration has relied on policies
intended to make the European Union
strong and resilient economically,
socially and politically. The
Eurozone crisis and Brexit have
demonstrated, however, how fragile
this hope was and how contested
reforms to the major European
economic policies have become.
Dariusz Adamski explains the
evolution of these policies - from
the Economic and Monetary Union to
the internal market, international
trade, the EU's climate policy, as
well as its redistributive policies and demonstrates how this evolution
6/12

Downloaded from yankeerino.com on
September 28, 2022 by guest

has made European economic
integration increasingly frail. He
shows how erroneous economic and
political assumptions regarding the
direction of the European integration
project have interplayed with the
EU's constitutional context. Arguing
that flaws in individual policies
contributing to European economic
integration can be remedied in
compliance with the existing
constitutional setup, he explains why
such solutions would be economically
beneficial and politically feasible.
Global Financial Stability Report,
April 2015 International Monetary
Fund. Monetary and Capital Markets
Department 2015-04-15 The current
report finds that, despite an
improvement in economic prospects in
some key advanced economies, new
challenges to global financial
stability have arisen. The global
financial system is being buffeted by
a series of changes, including lower
oil prices and, in some cases,
diverging growth patterns and
monetary policies. Expectations for
rising U.S. policy rates sparked a
significant appreciation of the U.S.
dollar, while long term bond yields
in many advanced economies have
decreased—and have turned negative
for almost a third of euro area
sovereign bonds—on disinflation
concerns and the prospect of
continued monetary accommodation.
Emerging markets are caught in these
global cross currents, with some oil
exporters and other facing new
stability challenges, while others
have gained more policy space as a
result of lower fuel prices and
reduced inflationary pressures. The
report also examines changes in
international banking since the
global financial crisis and finds
that these changes are likely to
promote more stable bank lending in
host countries. Finally, the report
finds that the asset management
june-question-paper-for-2013-economic

industry needs to strengthen its
oversight framework to address
financial stability risks from
incentive problems between endinvestors and portfolio managers and
the risk of runs due to liquidity
mismatches.
China's Policymaking for Regional
Economic Cooperation Yang Jiang
2013-11-01 Using first-hand interview
data, Yang Jiang reveals the key
trends of China's trade and financial
politics after its WTO accession. In
particular, she highlights the
influence of competing domestic
interests, government agencies and
different ideas on China's foreign
economic policy.
Milton Friedman and Economic Debate
in the United States, 1932–1972,
Volume 2 Edward Nelson 2020-11-06
Milton Friedman is widely recognized
as one of the most influential
economists of the twentieth century.
Yet no previous study has distilled
Friedman’s vast body of writings into
an authoritative account of his
research, his policy views, and his
interventions in public debate. With
this ambitious new work, Edward
Nelson closes the gap: Milton
Friedman and Economic Debate in the
United States is the defining
narrative on the famed economist, the
first to grapple comprehensively with
Friedman’s research output, economic
framework, and legacy. This twovolume account provides a
foundational introduction to
Friedman’s role in several major
economic debates that took place in
the United States between 1932 and
1972. The first volume, which takes
the story through 1960, covers the
period in which Friedman began and
developed his research on monetary
policy. It traces Friedman’s thinking
from his professional beginnings in
the 1930s as a combative young
microeconomist, to his wartime years
on the staff of the US Treasury, and
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his emergence in the postwar period
as a leading proponent of monetary
policy. The second volume covers the
years between 1960 and 1972— years
that saw the publication of Friedman
and Anna Schwartz’s Monetary History
of the United States. The book also
covers Friedman’s involvement in a
number of debates in the 1960s and
1970s, on topics such as
unemployment, inflation, consumer
protection, and the environment. As a
fellow monetary economist, Nelson
writes from a unique vantage point,
drawing on both his own expertise in
monetary analysis and his deep
familiarity with Friedman’s writings.
Using extensive documentation, the
book weaves together Friedman’s
research contributions and his
engagement in public debate,
providing an unparalleled analysis of
Friedman’s views on the economic
developments of his day.
Human Development Report 2015 United
Nations Development Programme (UNDP)
2016-01-22 This report takes a broad
view of the link between work and
human development. Work is a critical
tool for economic growth and
security, poverty reduction and
gender equality. It enables full
participation in society while
affording people a sense of dignity
and worth. Humans working together
not only increase their material
well-being, they also accumulate a
wide body of knowledge that serves as
the basis for cultures and
civilizations. The report finds that
work enhances human development when
policies are taken to expand
productive, remunerative and
satisfying work opportunities.
Workers' skills and potentials are
enhanced, their well-being in terms
of rights, safety and benefits are
ensured with targeted interventions,
and an agenda incorporating decent
work, a new Social Contract and a
Global Deal is pursued.
june-question-paper-for-2013-economic

The Political Economy of Monetary
Solidarity Waltraud Schelkle
2017-04-20 The book explains how a
currency union of very different
member states can work and does work.
This should be of interest not only
to readers interested in Europe but
also in the United States, as the
monetary-financial history of the US
reveals striking parallels with the
stability problems that characterize
the euro area today. There are also
contemporary parallels between the
two currency unions, including the
limited efficacy of migration as a
mechanism forregional adjustment and
the insurance provided by crossborder payments mechanisms against
sudden stops of trade finance. This
book provides a new perspective that
is up-to-date with the
latestrethinking of economic and
financial integration.
Handbook of Research Methods and
Applications in Heterodox Economics
The Late Frederic S. Lee 2016-04-29
Despite the important methodological
critiques of the mainstream offered
by heterodox economics, the dominant
research method taught in heterodox
programmes remains econometrics. This
compelling Handbook provides a
comprehensive introduction to a range
of alternative research methods,
invaluable for analysing the data
prominent in heterodox studies.
Providing a solid basis for a mixed
methods approach to economic
investigations, the expertly crafted
contributions are split into three
distinct sections: philosophical
foundation and research strategy,
research methods and data collection,
and applications. Introductions to a
host of invaluable methods such as
survey, historical, ethnographic,
experimental and mixed approaches,
together with factor, cluster,
complex and social network analytics,
are complemented by descriptions of
applications in practice. Practical
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and expansive, this Handbook is
highly pertinent for students and
scholars of economics, particularly
those dedicated to heterodox
approaches, as it provides a solid
reference for mixed methods not
available in mainstream economics
research methods courses.
Numbers in India’s Periphery:
Political Economy of Government
Statistics Ankush Agrawal 2020-06-30
An exciting account of how government
statistics in developing countries
are social artefacts dynamically
shaped by political and economic
contexts.
Development Challenges of India After
Twenty Five Years of Economic Reforms
Nripendra Kishore Mishra 2020-10-14
This book revisits some of the
persisting challenges of development
of India, which remain unresolved
even after twenty-five years of
economic reforms and almost fifteen
years of high growth rate. These
include defining purpose of
development, inequality, labour,
work, unemployment, agrarian distress
and migration. The book questions the
overemphasis on growth to the extent
of neglecting basic issues of
development. With a number of
contributions re-imagining
development and its political
economy, the book discusses above
mentioned issues in light of new data
and more recent conceptions of the
issues. The contributors of this
volume are eminent researchers in
their respective field. Presenting
primary as well as secondary data,
the book considers the latest
advances and research and also
addresses new challenges like the
global reorganization of production
and the consequences for labour and
the world of work, along with skills
question. World of work has received
detailed investigation in this book.
This is a timely addition in existing
literature especially in context of
june-question-paper-for-2013-economic

pandemic and lockdown. Informality
and un/employment question is
addressed in this context.
Relationship among poverty,
inequality and growth is examined in
light of newer understanding.
Agrarian distress is looked in a
broader context. A number of papers
are examining migration question by
expanding coverage of migration and
including labour mobility as apart of
migration debate. The present crisis
of migrant labour and absence of
social security for these workers is
also discussed. This book is
primarily intended for those
interested in recent advances on some
of the basic aspects of development,
like poverty, inequality,
informality, word of work, migration
and labour mobility. It is also
useful for researchers, policy
makers, journalists and civil society
organizations working on these
issues.
Knowledge-Based Economic Policy
Development in the Arab World
Driouchi, Ahmed 2014-02-28 The Arab
world is one of the fastest growing
economies in the world. In order to
keep up with the ever-progressing and
expanding developments, advancements
must be made with the current systems
process and procedures. KnowledgeBased Economic Policy Development in
the Arab World focuses on knowledge
economy as the most important engine
for economic growth and development
under the globalizing world
economies. This publication analyzes
the major issues that constrain
further access to knowledge economy
in the Arab countries with
comparisons in Eastern and Central
European economies. Researchers,
business practitioners, and academics
interested in new economic and
development inclusive growth policies
will benefit greatly from the wide
variety of discussion in this
publication.
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Central Banking in Turbulent Times
Tuomas Välimäki 2018-03-15 An
examination of the post-recession
responsibilities of central banks,
this book proposes adaptations to the
central banking model that preserve
the advantages in terms of inflation
control brought by their
independence, while taking into
account the long-term consequences of
the Great Recession.
Challenges to Democratic Governance
in Developing Countries Gedeon
Mudacumura 2014-01-04 Despite the
large amounts of human and financial
resources invested to foster
democratic governance in developing
countries, statistics show that the
majority of these countries have not
yet achieved significant improvements
in living standards. While some
regions make strides towards
improving the living conditions of
their citizens, Sub-Saharan Africa,
for instance, is still trapped in
poverty with more than 40% of its 600
million people living below the
internationally recognized absolute
poverty line of one US dollar per
day. Poor governance and corruption
should be highlighted as the most
important systemic factors
contributing to poverty in developing
countries. As a result the
institutional foundations of these
countries are weakened, public funds
are misappropriated, and policies and
programs aimed at reducing poverty
and fostering sustainable economic
growth are undermined. It is
therefore not surprising that a 2008
Transparency International report
found a direct link between
corruption and the failure of the
societal institutions designed to
achieve the Millennium Development
Goals in the majority of developing
countries. This book investigates the
problems of democratic governance,
particularly as they relate to
corruption, and also whether
june-question-paper-for-2013-economic

democracy should be based on
universal principles or local context
and historical factors. It also
analyses the rule of law, in
promoting democratic governance and
curbing corruption and if
governmental, non-governmental
organizations, and civil societies
are effective in promoting democratic
governance and curbing corruption.
This book will go beyond identifying
the challenges and offer plausible
solutions that could be adapted to
various developing countries. It is
premised on the importance of
bridging theory and practice, which
has been lacking in most local and
international development
publications, making of interest to
scholars and policy-makers alike
concerned with public administration
in developing countries.
Carbon Pricing John Quiggin
2014-04-25 In 2012, Australia took
the major step of introducing a
carbon price, involving the creation
of a system of emissions permits
initially issued at a fixed price.
Carbon Pricing brings together
experts instrumental in the
development, and operation, of A
The European Neighbourhood Policy in
a Comparative Perspective Sieglinde
Gstohl 2016-07-22 The European
Neighbourhood Policy (ENP) has
evolved into one of the European
Union's major foreign policy
instruments and received considerable
attention. However, other EU
neighbourhood policies, and their
relevance for the ENP, also require
examination. The Arab uprisings,
civil wars in Libya and Syria, the
continuing Israeli-Palestinian
conflict, the crisis in Ukraine and
Russia's annexation of the Crimean
peninsula have all brought the
institutional design and tools of the
ENP into question and a comparative
perspective is crucial to understand
EU neighbourhood policies in a wider
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sense. This timely book puts the ENP
into context by exploring the major
challenges and key lessons of the
EU's other policy frameworks with
neighbouring countries. Mapping the
EU's bi-lateral and multilateral
neighbourhood relations in comparison
to the ENP and investigating the
major challenges faced, it provides a
comprehensive, up-to-date view of the
EU's relations with its neighbours.
Focusing on current affairs and
future challenges, the comparison
with the ENP and the lessons to be
drawn, generate novel insights into
the EU's closest external relations.
This book will be of key interest to
students and scholars studying
European Politics, policies and
comparative politics.
Economic Competence and Financial
Literacy of Young Adults Eveline
Wuttke 2016-05-23 The authors take a
detailed look at the economic
competence and financial literacy of
young adults, especially of those who
start an apprenticeship or who take
up their studies at a university.
Economic competence and financial
literacy are of special interest
within this group, because these
young people are – mostly for the fi
rst time in their lives – responsible
for autonomously managing their own
fi nancial affairs and deal with
economic challenges.
Economics, Management and
Sustainability Partha Ray 2018-10-08
This book presents an eclectic mix of
interesting new areas in the domain
of economics, management and
sustainability. Written by leading
experts, it provides valuable food
for thought, with essays introducing
new lines of research and empirical
research papers offering sound
research methodology. The book not
only provides answers, but also
raises numerous interesting questions
concerning the areas covered to whet
readers’ appetites to learn more.
june-question-paper-for-2013-economic

Professor Anup Sinha is a respected
teacher and is a great mind with
wide-ranging academic interests
spanning from economics and
sustainability to management. As well
as in various other places in India
and the US, he has taught at the
Indian Institute of Management
Calcutta and Presidency College (now
a University) Calcutta for almost
three decades. To commemorate his
contributions, this festschrift
presents a collection of essays that
are broadly subdivided into four
sections: Economic Development;
Vulnerabilities and Inclusive Growth;
Sustainability and Corporate
Governance; and Innovation and
Management.
The Future of Financial Regulation
Johan A. Lybeck 2016-02-11 A number
of changes have been made to the
supervision and regulation of banks
as a result of the recent financial
meltdown. Some are for the better,
such as the Basel III rules for
increasing the quality and quantity
of capital in banks, but legal
changes on both sides of the Atlantic
now make it much more difficult to
resolve failing banks by means of
taxpayer funded bail-outs and could
hinder bank resolution in future
financial crises. In this book, Johan
A. Lybeck uses case studies from
Europe and the United States to
examine and grade a number of bank
resolutions in the last financial
crisis and establish which were
successful, which failed, and why.
Using in-depth analysis of recent
legislation, he explains how a bank
resolution can be successful, and
emphasizes the need for taxpayerfunded bail-outs to create a viable
banking system that will promote
economic and financial stability.
A 'Macro-regional' Europe in the
Making Stefan Gänzle 2015-10-19
Macro-regional strategies seek to
improve the interplay of the EU with
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existing regimes and institutions,
and foster coherence of transnational
policies. Drawing on macro-regional
governance and Europeanization, this
edited volume provides an overview of
processes of macro-regionalization in
Europe displaying evidence of their
significant impact.
OECD Economic Surveys: Germany 2016
OECD 2016-04-05 This 2016 OECD
Economic Survey of the Germany
examines recent economic
developments, policies and prospects.
The special chapters cover: Boosting
investment performance and Raising
well-being in Germany’s aging
society.
Politics of the Global Economic
Crisis Sreeram Chaulia 2014-03-21 A
crucial commentary on the worst
global economic crisis since the
Great Depression, this book argues
for ‘Three Rs’ — Regulation,
Responsibility and Radicalism — i.e.,
state regulation of finance, state
responsibility towards society, and
radical social movements to fight for
economic justice. It will interest
scholars and researchers in
international political economy,
politics, international relations,
and economics, as also policymakers

june-question-paper-for-2013-economic

and the informed general reader.
Financing for Low-carbon Energy
Transition Venkatachalam Anbumozhi
2018-06-23 This book is the first
comprehensive assessment of the state
of low-carbon investments in Asia,
analyzing the rationales, mandates
and public–private financing
activities. Based on the experiences
of several regional initiatives
wherein public financing is
catalyzing private investments in
low-carbon infrastructure, this book
proposes a framework that can be used
as a tool to identify factors that
influence private investment
decisions and policy instruments that
can scale up the private capital.
Placing the Asian economies onto a
low-carbon development pathway
requires an unprecedented shift in
investments. This book addresses this
situation by asking questions such
as: • What is the central role of
private finance in achieving the
Paris Agreement targets? • What key
policy levers and risk mitigation can
governments use in an effort to
unlock the potentials of private
capital? • How can regionally
coordinated actions hold significant
promise for scaling up private
investments?

12/12

Downloaded from yankeerino.com on
September 28, 2022 by guest

